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05 March 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 
Easter Concert 
 
I am writing to inform you that the EASTER CONCERT will be held on Thursday 22 March in the Great Hall 

at 7pm.  The St Olave’s Symphony Orchestra, Chamber Orchestra, Chamber Choir, Jazz Band and Brass 

Band will all feature.  This will also be the last concert in which many of our Year 13 leavers will participate, 

so please come to see them off in style – we would all appreciate a full house! 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 5 March, at the following rates: 

Adults £9.00 

Concessions (students, children & OAP) £5 

Payment should be made via our online system (sQuid).  Should you experience any problems in connection 

with the online system, please contact the Finance Office financeoffice@saintolaves.net and they will assist 

with your query. 

Please note that a ticket is not required for students participating in the concert.  All performers in the 

concert should congregate in the Small Hall by 6.30pm, dressed smartly in clean school uniform and 

polished shoes.     

May I also draw to your attention the Jazz Night, which takes place in the Great Hall at 7.30pm on 

Thursday 3 May.  Tickets are available on the door, priced at £7 and £5, for the opportunity to hear the 

strength of jazz performance at the school, as well some top-quality professionals, all at a bargain price. 

Please come along to support the participants at both events and celebrate the diversity and quality of 

the students’ music-making at St Olave’s; I look forward to seeing you here. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr M Price 
Director of Music 

Saint Olave’s Grammar School 

London 1571 

Acting Headmaster: A. Rees BSc. 
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